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X October 2017


Mr J Smith
20 High Street
Belfast
BT7 1NN


Dear Mr Smith

Subject of Letter

Your letter, dated XX September 2017, on the above refers.
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I trust this clarification is helpful and, should you wish to discuss further, please give me a call.

Yours sincerely




Professor A Anderson
Dean of School

